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Kristina Portner

From: Marco Attisano <marco@conorlamb.com>
Sent: Wednesday, May 30, 2018 3:08 PM
To: CELA
Cc: Neil P. Reiff
Subject: Re: MUR 7368 - request for extension

Hi Ms. Portner, 

I am writing on behalf of Conor Lamb for Congress and myself, Marco Attisano, as the Treasurer for Conor Lamb for Congress 
(the "Committee"). 

Re MUR 7368. 

You previously granted an extension to reply.  The extension is until June 4, 2018.  I am respectfully requesting an additional 10 
day extension to provide additional time to complete an internal investigation. 

Thank you kindly for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely,
Marco Attisano 

Marco S. Attisano, Esquire
Treasurer, Conor Lamb for Congress
Cell: 

Confidentiality Note:  The information contained in this email message may be privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use of the 
individual(s) or entity named above who have been specifically authorized to receive it.  If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error, please call immediately and return all pages to the mail address shown above. Thank you.

On Thu, May 3, 2018 at 5:09 PM, CELA <CELA@fec.gov> wrote: 

Marco,

Please see the attached approval of your request.

Kristina Portner

Federal Election Commission

Complaints Examination and Legal Administration

(202) 694 1518

Digitally signed 
by Kristina 
Portner 
Date: 
2018.05.31 
12:16:29 -04'00'

MUR736800097



2

From:Marco Attisano [mailto:marco@conorlamb.com]
Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 3:43 PM
To: CELA <CELA@fec.gov>
Cc: Neil P. Reiff <reiff@sandlerreiff.com>
Subject:MUR 7368 request for extension

Hi Ms. Portner, 

I am writing on behalf of Conor Lamb for Congress and myself, Marco Attisano, as the Treasurer for Conor 
Lamb for Congress (the "Committee"). 

As per our conversation, I am writing to respectfully request a 20 day extension for the Committee to reply in 
writing to the Complaint at MUR 7368. 

Thank you kindly for your consideration in this matter. 

Sincerely,

Marco Attisano 

Marco S. Attisano, Esquire

Treasurer, Conor Lamb for Congress

Cell: 

Confidentiality Note:  The information contained in this email message may be privileged and confidential and is intended only for the use of the 
individual(s) or entity named above who have been specifically authorized to receive it.  If the reader is not the intended recipient, you are hereby 
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in 
error, please call immediately and return all pages to the mail address shown above. Thank you.

MUR736800098




